
If you experience trouble viewing this newsletter, please click here.

We're happy you're here! We have lots of great events coming up,

important dates, and announcements.

September 1

Labor Day--No classes

September 9 (Full Session)

Last day to drop without a grade appearing on transcript and a 50% tuition adjustment

September 12 (7 week 1 session)

Midterm grades available after 9am

September 15 (7 week 1 session)

Last day to drop with a grade of W

Be sure to check out NKU’s updated academic calendar for important deadlines.

If you have not yet completed the SBS orientation in Canvas, please do so ASAP.

NKU Offers Direct Admission:

https://inside.nku.edu/content/dam/schoolbasedscholars/docs/Campus%20Connect%20Current%20Issue.pdf
https://inside.nku.edu/registrar/calendars.html


Attention Seniors: As School-Based Scholars, you have already been directly admitted to NKU

through our Direct Admit program! With Direct Admit, you can skip the hassle of a full-length

application and instead complete a short form accepting your offer of direct admission.

Access the form here and keep an eye out on your email for next steps! Interested in learning

more about the NKU experience and taking a glimpse into campus life? Schedule a Norse Day

Visit! With dates available Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, these visits are a great opportunity

for students to learn more about life at NKU and discover what our campus has to offer. You

can sign up here.

Want to meet one-on-one with NKU faculty and staff about a specific major or program?

Register for a Norse Day Visit for Wednesday, September 3rd or Wednesday, September 24th

and indicate that you are interested in an Academic Session in your registration form. You'll

learn from a knowledgeable NKU faculty or staff member who can answer questions about

career opportunities, courses, and anything else you might have. Questions? Email

welcomecenter@nku.edu--we'd love to hear from you!

NKU Admissions offers both virtual and in-person to meet the needs of prospective students

to showcase our campus community. Descriptions and reservations can be found at

www.nku.edu/visit.

https://start.nku.edu/register/?id=3a764a7a-2243-4f73-95dc-e5badfac6f0f&utm_source=sbs_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=9_25
https://start.nku.edu/portal/campus_visit?utm_source=sbs_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=9_25


Learning PLUS

We know your grades are important to you. You are likely

evaluating your progress in your course(s) already. If you think you

could use a little extra help, Learning PLUS is the place for you!

Learning PLUS offers a number of resources to help you succeed,

including one-on-one and group tutoring, a writing center to help

advise and guide you on your writing assignments, and success

coaches to help with college and life skills. Not on campus? Many

of these services are offered online, too! To learn more, go to

https://inside.nku.edu/plus/tutoring.html.

Please note: Some events may require an NKU ID card in order to attend free or at student rates.

You may obtain an ID card by visiting the All Card office.

Here you can find a map of our campus.

Event Information

Bugs and Bonfire

NKU's Department of Biological Sciences is hosting this event for students to learn more

about clubs and socialize with each other as well as faculty. Food and s'mores will be

provided!

When?

Thursday, Sep 25, 2025, 06:00 PM

Where?

REFs Field Station, 99 Harrison Ave, Melbourne, KY 41059

Event Information

Loch Norse Open Mic

When?

Thursday, Sep 11, 2025, 05:30 PM

Where?

Eva G Farris Reading Room in Steely Library with guest reader Sara Moore Wagner. Bring

something of your own to read for the open mic portion!

https://inside.nku.edu/plus/tutoring.html
https://map.nku.edu/


America by Tina Gutierrez and The Art of the Luthier: Crafting Ancient Sound by

Larry Brown

Fine Arts, Main Gallery

August 22-Septemeber 18

Reception September 4, 5-7pm

Vessal: Cache, Stash & Spectacle Works by Joshua Maier

Fine Arts, Third Floor Gallery

August 22-September 18

Reception September 4, 5-7pm

Legacy Works by Joell Angel-Chumbley

Fine Arts, Atrium Space

August 22- September 18

Reception September 4, 5-7pm

We appreciate you taking the time to read through our newsletter.

We are excited to enrich your SBS experience. If you have any

questions or need further information, please don't hesitate to

reach out to us at nkusbs@nku.edu.

If you are interested in taking dual credit courses, talk to your dual

credit contact and schedule your advising appointment. December

1 is the deadline for spring applications.

Stay connected with us through our website and social media channels for the latest news and

updates. We look forward to continuing the semester filled with learning, growth, and community

spirit.

Warm regards,

Shelli Johnson, Associate Director

Megan Henson, Coordinator for Communication and Outreach

School-Based Scholars

You are receiving this email because you are currently enrolled in or are an affiliate of the NKU

School-Based Scholars program.

For general SBS Inquiries, email nkusbs@nku.edu.

MEP 468 Nunn Drive, Highland Heights, KY 41099 | http://schoolbasedscholars.nku.edu

https://nkusbs.nku.edu/
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For More Updates
Follow our other accounts!

Subscribe

https://www.nku.edu/content/www.html
https://www.facebook.com/SchoolBasedScholars/
https://www.twitter.com/NKUsbs
https://www.instagram.com/nkusbs
https://www.youtube.com/nkusbs9022

